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April 15, 2020
Good Afternoon TLC Families,


I hope and pray that this email finds you all safe and healthy!  Tori and I wanted to reach out to you to let you know that we are thinking about you all.  I know all of our therapists and team members cannot wait to get back to doing what they love each day.  We miss seeing all of our sweet kiddos and can’t wait to see you all soon!  If you would like any guidance regarding home programs or any other assistance please do not hesitate to contact us at amangas@centerfortlc.com or tori@centerfortlc.com .  Tori and I are happy to provide you help in any way that we can.  Our doors may be closed, but our hearts are open.  We care about each and every one of you and are here for you.  Stay healthy and stay safe.
Sincerely,
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Amanda Mangas, MOT, OTRL

Clinical Director
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Tori McWherter, COTAL

Executive Director
44738 Morley Dr., Clinton Twp., MI 48036* Phone:(586) 421-4062* Fax: (586) 421-4072

www.centerfortlc.com


